North South University Date: 17/05/2025
Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences

Notice for Faculty Evaluation of Spring 2025

Please be informed that the Faculty Evaluation for the Spring 2025 semester (BPharm
& MPharm programs) will be conducted from 18" May to 19" May 2025 (two days
only).

All students are requested to complete their Faculty Evaluation within this
timeframe (only those students who have not completed it yet).

Important Note: Failure to complete the evaluation will result in ineligibility to
participate in the 1st Phase of advising.

Note: The Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences conducts two academic semesters each year:
1) Spring Semester: January to June, 2) Summer Semester: July to December.

Your timely participation in the evaluation process is essential and greatly appreciated.

Thank you
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